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July 27, 2017 
 

Dear Members: 

Re:  Interim Communications Director update 

 
Recently, Interim Communications Director Carolyn Nikodym stepped away from her role due to 
personal reasons. We thank her for her efforts and wish her all the best.  
 
In accordance with the motion passed at Convention 2016 and following a motion at the last PEB 
meeting, we have proceeded with the selection process for a new Interim Communications Director. 

Sister Jessica Chilton has been selected as the new Interim Communications Director. 

Congratulations on your new position Jessica.  

We look forward to working with you in this new role, developing communications goals and 
improving communications with members.                                            

Sincerely,    

                                                                          

Jason Jackson 
Provincial Recording Secretary 
Ambulance Paramedics and Emergency Dispatchers of BC                         
CUPE Local 873          
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